
 

 

Fuss & O’Neill Acquires Bayside Engineering 

August 1, 2024 
 
Civil and environmental engineering firm Fuss & O’Neill is proud to announce the acquisition of Bayside 
Engineering. This strategic investment establishes a fourth Massachusetts office for the firm and 
increases Fuss & O’Neill’s service offerings in the metro-Boston area. 
 
Bayside Engineering was established more than 50 years ago and has an established presence in the 
traffic, transportation, survey, construction, and bridge engineering markets. The firm is well regarded 
for their knowledge and experience advancing projects through the regulatory process, which translates 
to project savings. The Woburn office will continue to provide its clients with exceptional, personalized 
service, while now being able to offer the full suite of Fuss & O’Neill’s multidisciplinary services. 
 
Bayside Engineering’s former president, Norman Brown, PE, PLS notes that the opportunity to join 
Fuss & O’Neill was the right decision for the company. 
   
Link to original press release: 
https://www.fando.com/news/fuss-oneill-acquires-bayside-engineering/  
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